
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, January 26, 2023 10:15 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 3:52 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: M <delphidupont0@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 7:19 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Electric Rate Increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/26/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00568-2023 

We moved to Orlando from Iowa in June 2021. I wish we would've done a more thorough investigation into the 
cost of living in Florida. First of all, the pay here is horrible, employees benefits are horrible, and my wife 
works for Orange County. She worked for our County Government back in Iowa, and she is making $15,000 
less money in Florida. Auto and Homeowners insurance is double compared to Iowa. PLEASE DO NOT 
RAISE THE ELECTRIC RATES!!! 

On Wed, Jan 25, 2023 at 6:58 AM M <delphidupontO@gmail.com> wrote: 

To whom it may concern; 

It's absolutely overkill that Duke Energy is asking for a 20% rate increase. Heck, we can' t afford the electricity 
bill at the rate it's at currently. Hopefully you realize that Florida has a tremendous amount ofresidents that are 
on a fixed income. Us Social Security people can' t afford all these increases in Florida. With auto insurance, 
homeowners insurance, rent, food, and the cost of living through the roof, we can' t afford it. PLEASE DO 
NOT RAISE THE ELECTRIC RATES. WE ARE GOING BROKE!!!!! Thanking you in advance for your 
help. 

Christopher 
Orlando, Florida 
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